
   
   

   
  	  

 

 

  
 

  Trivium FFA 

Trivium FFA Information Night 
When: AUGUST 1, 2018 @ 6:00pm 

We will meet in the Archway MPR. 

For: ALL students interested in joining FFA and enrolling in Agriscience Class 
as well as RETURNING STUDENTS 

Hello Trivium Families! 

We are eager to begin our 2018-2019 school year and are looking forward to welcoming new students in our FFA chapter and 
commence enrollment in Agriscience Class.  We will have 2 classes, Agriscience I and Agriscience II, meeting in the morning during the 
zero-hour class period from 7:15am to 8:05am.  

Our Trivium FFA members meet each morning for Agriscience class.  This year we will be expanding our plant science curriculum to 
incorporate an outdoor area to propagate and grow landscape plants.  Our applied curriculum focuses on hands-on experiences in 
class where students are engaged in their study of agricultural concepts.  The FFA program model consists of three components:     
1) Agricultural Education 2) SAE [supervised agricultural experience] and 3) FFA [leadership]. 

Our FFA and Agriscience program has experienced great success in our first couple of years. The classroom curriculum is focused on 
animal science, agribusiness, plant systems, agricultural mechanics, and ag issues.  We have teams that participate in Career 
Development Events such as Forestry, Floriculture, Agricultural Sales, Marketing, Livestock Evaluation, Horse Judging, Parliamentary 
Procedure, Public Speaking, and Aquaculture at district, state, & national level!  

We have an active FFA chapter with a dynamic officer team.  Chapter officers and committee members plan events and meetings for 
the year.  This provides a wonderful opportunity to develop leadership skills.  We have started a tradition of hosting an annual FFA 
Homecoming BBQ for our school community.  Our chapter vice presidents focus on student, chapter and community development. 

If your student is interested in innovation and technology, enjoys competing on a team, is interested in leadership opportunities, or 
likes to travel and meet other students from chapters across the state – they will feel at home as a member of the TRIVIUM FFA!  
Please, join us to learn more on Wednesday, August 1st at 6:00pm. 


